
Nordonia Middle School will be recognizing the 8th Grade class of 2029 as they
embark on their upcoming journey to the High School.   The recognition will take
place during the school day on the dates noted above.  Students who qualify will
be recognized for their academic achievement, and all students will receive their
promotion certificate that recognizes their movement on to high school.  

We are excited for the opportunity to invite families to attend the promotion this
year. We respectfully ask that 8th grade promotion be kept a casual affair, and
students should dress as they would for a normal school day.  
While our transition to our high school years should be celebrated, it is simply
the next step in our journey, and we want to save the “Pomp and Circumstance”
for graduation in four short years!  
Families may enter the school through the gym doors at the student pickup and
dropoff area.  Doors will open at 12:30pm.

As a reminder, parking is limited at and around Nordonia Middle School.  
Additional overflow parking will be available at Northfield Elementary. 
Please avoid parking at our neighboring businesses, as your vehicle may be
towed. We appreciate you following the parking requests of our area businesses
so that we can continue to be good neighbors to them. 

Parents/guardians are welcome to sign their child out from school after the
promotion, and sign out sheets will be available.  Please remember that only the
legal guardian of a student may sign them out of school.  We look forward to
recognizing each of our teams as they transition to their high school
years….Congratulations to the class of 2029!

8th Grade Promotion
Who: Nordonia Middle School 8th grade students
When:  May 27th - Team Draco 
             May 28th - Team Phoenix 
             May 29th - Team Gemini and Digital Knights
Time: All ceremonies will begin at 1:00pm  
Where: Large Gym at Nordonia Middle School
Please use the gym entrance, doors open at 12:30pm


